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I support the shelter to housing continuum project as I believe this will provide necessary resources
to our houseless community and will help with addressing our current housing state of emergency.
Houselessness is a tremendous challenge for our community and we need more tools to address it.
Approving this project would be a great first step in doing so. 
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